
1

Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Mitesh Damania <mitesh.damania@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 19, 2021 10:47 AM
To: Assessments (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: File # j2107b - 1802 ross
Attachments: image001.png

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Mitesh Damania  
657.256.2099 
 
On Wed, May 19, 2021, 6:37 AM Assessments (CI-StPaul) <Assessments@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Hello Mitesh Damania, 

  

You had missed the Legislative Hearing; therefore, I will have to reschedule you to June 8, 2021 
between 9 and 10 a.m. via telephone hearing.  I need to put a record together before it goes to 
Council.  Please provide me with  your contact information for the hearing on June 8th.  Thank you. 

  

Mai Vang 

City Council Offices – Legislative Hearings 

15 W Kellogg Blvd, 310 City Hall 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

M: (651) 266-8585 | D: (651) 266-8563 

Legislative Hearing Appeals – www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings 
The linked image cannot be displayed.  The file may have been moved, renamed, or deleted. Verify that the link points to the correct file and location.
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From: Mitesh Damania <mitesh.damania@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 19, 2021 2:43 AM 
To: Assessments (CI-StPaul) <Assessments@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: File # j2107b - 1802 ross 

  

File # j2107b  - 1802 ross 

  

For hearing on may 19 at 3:30pm for 1802  Ross. 

  

I am asking the assessment be lessened.  $450 to put up a board seems excessive, especially when it was us that called 
the police for the break in. 


